
 

 

Looking for HOMESTAYS for September 2017-June 2018 
Life changing – for your family and the student you host! 

The Seattle Institute: Preparing for Lives of Service Leadership 

Questions? Contact Jacqueline Shrader at Jacqueline.shrader@nph.org 

 
Homestay Requirements: 

 Commit to the full 10 months or commit to split the time with another family! 

 Provide a safe and nurturing family environment. 

 Willing to actively support and encourage the students to practice their 

Catholic faith. 

 Strong desire to include the pequeño/a as a member of the family.   

 Near a bus route to Seattle Central (transfers are fine). 

 Provide a bedroom with reasonable access to a bathroom (can be shared). 

 Provide occasional transportation to events and meetings (when they are at 

night or off a bus route). 

 Provide all meals (this does not mean cooking for them – just being sure there 

is food available for all meals). 

 Desire to attend occasional events/community meals with the pequeño/a, 

participate in the program as appropriate, and support our activities. 

 Willing to help with English homework as needed. 

 Able to be flexible!!! 

 

Preferred: 

 Christian families who are active in their faith/parish. 

 Have visited or volunteered at an NPH home, or been significantly involved 

with NPH in the Northwest, or desire to become involved. 

 Children still at home, adult children who visit often/live nearby, or strong 

support from friends/family/community. 

 

 

 

 


